
President Loren Blinde called the November 2013 
meeting to order at 7:35. The minutes from the September 
meeting were accepted without objection. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 
It’s that time of the year to elect officers and set dues. 

Wilson Hardy made a motion to have the dues remain at 
$20.00 and after a short discussion the motion was accepted. 

 
Loren suggested we change to a bimonthly meeting 

schedule with meetings on even months. This would avoid 
the conflict of New Year’s day, 4th of July and sharing the 
Willard Community Center when it’s used for voting. Allan 
Worrest mentioned that this change would need a constitu-
tional amendment. Discussion followed with the pros and 
cons of this change but in the end all present were agreeable 
to such an arrangement. Loren said he would work up some-
thing official and submit it to Allan to be posted in the news-
letter. Thane Kirchhoff suggested during flying weather we 
could hold our meetings at the club field and maybe get 
some flying done. (Executive thinking, remember that when 
casting your ballet in December). 

 
Allan spoke with one of the staff members from Willard 

about having a paper airplane event for the kids over the 
Christmas break. If anyone has any airplane or event ideas, 
contact Allan. 

  
Loren suggested that we get our 2014 lease fees paid 

before the end of the year. Jim agreed and will look into 
that. 

Newsletter of the Lincoln Area Soaring Society 
 

December 2013 

Regional Events 
2/8/2014     Lincoln Sky Knights  Auction. Waverly  

Event Center, Waverly, NE. More details 
later. 

Next CLUB MEETING 
Tuesday, December 3 

7:00 p.m. 
Greg’s Restaurant 

1202 North Cotner Blvd. 
Lincoln 

 
The nominations for officers as follow: 
 
President, Loren Blinde 
Treasurer, Jack Barry 
Secretary, Tom Wild 
Newsletter editor and safety officer, Allan Worrest 
 
The December ballet will also have space for write-in 

candidates.  
 
Wilson suggested the December meeting be held at a 

restaurant and after a short discussion “Greg’s” restaurant 
came up the winner. LASS will meet there on December 
3rd at 7:00 pm. 

 
The official meeting adjourned around 8:10 pm. 

Secretary Notes 
By Tom Wild 

NOTE CHANGE IN 
TIME AND LOCATION 
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